ERRATUM
In the article entitled “What Explains Nurses’ Perceptions of Staffing Adequacy?” by Barbara A. Mark, PhD, RN, FAAN, published in the May 2002 issue of JONA (Volume 32, Number 5, pp. 234---242), two co-authors’ names were inadvertently omitted from the byline at the article heading. They are:

Jeanne Salyer, PhD, RN, and David W. Harless, PhD.

The publisher sincerely regrets this error and any inconvenience caused.
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